
   The weather was
perfect for an
outdoor BBQ and fun.
The food was great
and so was the  the
company.
   The Vetrans Honor
Gaurd did the flag
ceramony to beagn
the evening followed
by Abrianna and her
tap dance routine. 
   We all ate and
enjoyed the sounds
from River Town
Band.
 
 
 
 
 
 
Margie & Diane

  Mary and Marvin
enjoying some laughs
during the 4th  of
July BBQ.
 

Vetrans Day BBQ

Burlington

   On July 8th in
Burlington Iowa
Rolland & Ruth
Hagerla welcomed a
new baby girl to their
growing family.
Margean is one of
three children. One
brother Mark and one
sister Donna.
    Margean's family
growing up was very
involved in the
church, schools, and
city events. Margean
and her siblings were
also needed in the
family business
Hagerla's Market.
    At twenty-two she
married Robert
Elliott. They had two
children. One son
 
 

Jeffrey and one
daughter Ann. Bob
owned his own
business ABC Fire and
also was the West
Burlington Fire chief.
Margean worked as a
National Research
Supervisor and also at
her husbands
business.
     Their family home
was always open for
friends, neighbors and
four legged animals.
Her family always
reunited for holidays,
picnics, and birthday
parties. Margean likes
to sit back and enjoy
all the gifts God has
given her.

Margean Elliott

 
    Joan & Margean
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August
S M T W T F S

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30p Travelogue
5:30p Gaithers
7p Lawarnce Welk

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Travelogue
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Current Events
10a Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30a Shoppping
1:30p BINGO/Bowling
 
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
10a Resident Council
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

2p BFM Meeting

Western Day
9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
1:30p Ron-Piano
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
6:30p Tripoly Club

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30p Mary Keybrd
1:30p BINGO
2p Movie & Popcorn
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30p Travelogue
5:30p Gaithers
7p Lawarnce Welk

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Travelogue
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Travelogue
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Current Events
10a Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30a Shoppping
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
10a Uno/Bowling
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
11a Mass
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Game time

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
5:30p Hymn Fest
6:30p Tripoly Club
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30p Mary Keybrd
1:30p BINGO
3p Birthday Party

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30p Travelogue
5:30p Gaithers
7p Lawarnce Welk

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Current Events
10a Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30a Shoppping
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
10a Uno/Bowling
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Game time

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
1:30p Ron-Piano
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
6:30p Tripoly Club

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30p Mary Keybrd
1:30p BINGO
2p Movie & Popcorn

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30p Travelogue
5:30p Gaithers
7p Lawarnce Welk

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Travelogue
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Current Events
10a Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30a Shoppping
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
10a Uno/Bowling
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO/Bowling

3p Game time

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
1:30p Ron-Piano
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
6:30p Tripoly Club

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30p Mary Keybrd
1:30p BINGO
2p Movie & Popcorn

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30p Travelogue
5:30p Gaithers
7p Lawarnce Welk

August Birthdays

8/10 Margie Bell

8/10 Rachel McKay

8/11 Edna Gardner

8/21 Paula Diehl

8/24 Sarah Buras

8/25 Senitra Donaldson

8/25 Dana LaVeine

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Travelogue
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Current Events
10a Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
12:30p Lunch Bunch
1:00p BINGO

1
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